

SEPTEMBER 2021

THE KIDS KORNER

FBC HALLSVILLE KIDS MINISTRY NEWSLETTER

SNEAK PEEK

PARENTS
NIGHT OUT
SEPTEMBER 17







THE FAMILY CONNECTION

Hello Parents!

It is good to be back in a routine! As the school year has started back up and we transition into a new season, I am reminded of how we can see God's faithfulness in even the smallest of details of our lives. Think of the seasons. It is guaranteed that every fall the leaves will change colors. The weather will eventually always cool down. Or think about the sunset and sunrise; the sun is guaranteed to rise every morning, and it will set every evening. In a season with many changes-new school year, new COVID protocols, new schedules, take time to look at God's faithfulness in every detail. In a world that is quick to change cling to the God who will always be steadfast.

In Christ, Lexie Hood -Minister of Children "Let us acknowledge the Lord; let us press on to acknowledge him. As surely as the sun rises, he will appear; he will come to us like the winter rains, like the spring rains that water the earth."

HOSEA 6:3